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Dear Ms. Jones, 

The Texas Commission on Law Enforcement (TCOLE) is in receipt of the Sunset Advisory 
Commission's Staff Report on our agency following the limited scope review conducted over the 
last several months. 

As noted in the report, we are proud to say that the management actions from the previous report 
have been implemented. The commissioners and staff agree with the one management action 
item recommended in the current report regarding the subscription to rap backs to ensure the 
agency receives notification of changes to licensees' criminal histories. We will continue to work 
with our partners at the Texas Department of Public Safety toward this goal. 

The remainder of the recommendations relate to changes in statute, and we look forward to 
working with the Sunset Advisory Commission and the Texas Legislature throughout the 
upcoming session as these potential amendments are deliberated, and provide input where 
necessary. 

Finally, we would like to again thank the Sunset staff for their diligent work and their 
professionalism throughout our review process. 

John P. Beauchamp 
Interim Executive Director 
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